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The expensive demolition and rebuild of the Sydney football stadium should be put on 
hold until the voters and tax payers of NSW can have their say at the next election in 
2019. This project is unessesary, expensive and is pandering to the connections and 
power of the Sydney Cricket Ground trust. It has been made clear via petitions and 
surveys from the NSW public that the overwhelming view is that this project is not wanted 
nor that their is s sound and truthful business plan attached to this project.  
 
Aside from this is the impact that this will have on the public land at Moore Park. This 
space is one of the most heavily participated sports areas in the country. Public funds 
should be spent on sporting participation not observation 


